November 25, 2024, Emergency Town Council Meeting at Sheridan Town Hall
Attendees: Mayor Bob Stump, Curtis Green, Tammy Todd, Jan Bowey and Diane Kaatz

Guests: Matthew Cavalieri (Public Works Director), Doris Fischer, Claire Leonard, Ralph Sand, and
Michael Douglas

The meeting was called to order at 6:01 PM by Mayor Bob Stump. The pledge was recited.

Appoint Local Government Review: Bob explained that we need to appoint members of the Local
Government Review Team and administer oaths of office. Doris Fischer and Claire Leonard were
elected through the November general election process. Ralph Sand volunteered to serve as a
member. Tammy volunteered to serve as a non-voting, ex-officio member.

Diane moved to appoint Ralph Sand to the Local Government Review Team. Curtis seconded the
motion. No discussion occurred. Bob called for the vote. Diane-yes, Tammy-yes, Jan-yes, Curtis -
yes. Allin favor. Motion carried.

Diane moved to appoint Tammy Todd as the ex officio member to the Local Government Review
Team. Curtis seconded the motion. Role of the ex officio member and opportunities for attending
training in December were discussed. Bob called for the vote. Curtis-yes, Jan-yes, Diane-yes,
Tammy-abstain. Motion carried.

Oath of Office: Bob administered the oath of office for the Local Government Review Team to:

v" Doris Fischer
v' Claire Leonard
v" Ralph Sand

v" Tamara Todd

Curtis moved to adjourn the meeting. Tammy seconded the motion. Bob called for the vote. Allin
favor. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 6:16 PM.
Respectfully submitted
Jan Bowey

Council Member



